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August 28, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am writing to you today to provide an update on two projects currently underway on our school 

grounds.  Please know we are actively working with our contractors to ensure all construction 

zones are properly secured and do not pose a risk to anyone on school grounds. This includes 

maintaining clear pathways, using safety barriers, and securing all equipment and materials at the 

end of each workday. 

The projects, which include concrete work by the gym entrance and the 4/5 entrance are essential 

to improving our school's facilities. We are committed to completing them as quickly and 

efficiently as possible while maintaining a safe environment. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to enhance our school. We ask that 

when students and family members are on school grounds you distance yourself from these areas 

as much as possible.    

Sincerely, 

Steve Pili 

Principal 

 


